
EMANUEL MEXICO MISSION 
WORKING PARTNERSHIP


This is the forth letter of 2023 incorporating the words, work, workers or working.  This 
month we will learn about the Working Partnership we have with our supporters.  Three 
areas of partnership that are vital to the ministry are prayer, giving and hands on.  


Prayer partnership:      Prayers are the foundation of the ministry and supplies us with the 
strength both physically and spiritually to carry out our mission.


Partner with us and pray for our current on site staff members.  


Jose: Field Director, Minister and Missionary Leader 


Xitlali: Financial Secretary and Missionary Assistant


Tony: Maintenance Director and Missionary Assistant


Pray for more workers both full time and part time to meet the needs of reopening the 
children´s home.  House parents, staff both for the home and outreach ministry.


Giving partnership:  Honestly we need more 
funds to operate the ministry as is and to grow. 
Inflation has affected everyone, especially 
missionaries.  Prices all over the spectrum have 
increased.  We praise God for the generosity and 
support of all those that continue to give.  We ask 
that you share about the exciting things that are 
happening here so others can partner with us in 
sharing the Gospel message to the inner city.


Hands on partnership:  Valley Christian Church from 
Lakeville, Minnesota will be coming July 8 - 16 to 
Mexico.  To do list has been made and they are excited 
and preparing for their upcoming experience.  If you 
would like to donate to the much needed maintenance 
needs please make out a special gift to Emanuel 
Mexico Mission, summer projects.  


 “I thank God every time I remember you.  In all my 
prayers for all of you.  I always pray with joy because 
of your partnership in the gospel from the first day 
until now,” Philippians 1:5   


